THE LATEST ON

HOSPITAL PROVISION
IN WEST HERTFORDSHIRE

Local health bosses are pushing for most investment in decrepit and crumbling Watford
Hospital, a decision that will affect you, your children and your children’s children. They'll do
very little at St. Albans City Hospital and Hemel Hempstead will just become a medical centre.

RESIDENTS HAVE HAD ENOUGH

Over the years, the West Herts Hospitals Trust (WHHT) and Herts Valleys Clinical
Commissioning Group (CCG), have consistently ignored the voices of thousands of
residents demanding robust and future-proof hospital provision across West Hertfordshire.
In fact, there’s been no public consultation about this for many years.

A DIFFERENT APPROACH

The New Hospital Campaign is mounting a legal challenge to get them to put a
new A+E hospital on a clear site, that is easy to reach for everyone, back on the agenda.

HOW YOU CAN HELP

Legal action will need to be paid for. We need to raise about £20,000.
Since this affects all residents of West Hertfordshire, we're asking everyone who lives in
the area to consider donating to this cause. At the moment, we have two methods by which
you can donate; please either visit our crowd funding page here:

[crowdfunder.co.uk/new-hospital-campaign

Or transfer directly to our bank account which has been specifically set up for this:

NAME: DHAG-New Hospital Campaign
SORT CODE: 30-80-49
ACCOUNT NUMBER: 34945668

Ourwebsite: dhag.org.uk and our e-mail address, should you wish to contact us is info@dhag.org.uk
New Hospital Campaign

For real transformation in West Hertfordshire
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